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June 24, 2019 
 

 
 

Date: Sunday 4th August at 11am 

 

Venue: Holy Oak Memorial Woodland in Stanton Fitzwarren 

 

Last year, we had a heart-warming gathering at the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland remembering our dear 

brothers and sisters who passed to the Spirit World. Although we miss them as they left this physical 

realm, they are still very much part of our lives and part of the fabric of our community. 

 

In gratitude for their love and contributions, the Seonghwa Ministry, together with Keiko de Giles and the 

Memorial Woodland Committee, decided to uphold its Annual Memorial Service on Sunday 4th August 

at the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland in Stanton Fitzwarren. 

 

The service will start promptly at 11am, so please be sure to arrive by 10.30am. Afterwards, you are all 

warmly invited for lunch prepared by Keiko and the West Country members. This time together will also 

be a good opportunity to catch up with each other. 

 

Please let us know if you are coming, in order for us to help prepare for the day. You can either contact 

Toyoko Davis at toyokodavis@ gmail,com or Françoise Murphy at Pfgodart@ gmail,com. You can also 

call 07447 530118. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

 


